
Submitter: JAMIE BARCLAY 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

I am opposed to this bill, I feel it would cause more harm than good and further divide 

our state, while trying to decide who does and does not qualify. Furthermore, there 

are more recent cases of injustice towards other races than black slavery. There 

have been people of all races and colors enslaved, do we discuss giving reparations 

to all of them? It would be a never-ending cycle of reparations going back and forth. 

Where does it end? 


